
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #2-3-2020 

Date:      2/14/2019 

Subject: Update for Shipmate Herb Herman 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Shipmate Herb is now in a regular room, B225 on the 
second floor, at the Banner Boswell Medical Center. 

(click link above for a Google map) 
  
He is doing great and can have visitors. Sometime next 
week he will be in rehab and then home. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
  
 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/Banner+Bosewell+hospital/@33.6032031,-112.2862313,16.5z?hl=en

